
National Seat Check Saturday this weekend 
Issued: Sept. 20, 2019 
 
The Tinley Park Police Department will take part in National Seat Check 
Saturday from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. Saturday, Sept. 21 in the parking lot at 7750 
W. 183rd St., Tinley Park (east of the police station). 
 
Technicians will be on hand to verify that your child’s safety seat is properly 
installed. Please clear the clutter in your vehicle so technicians can view the 
installation. 
 
For more information, please call the Tinley Park Police Department at (708) 
444-5300. 


